
 

 
 

Important Notices 

Shining Stars  

 

What we’ve been learning recently 

Over the next fortnight we will be… 

 

Year 6 News 
16th May 2025 

Contact details of the Year 6 team 

 
Congratulations to our Shining Stars from the last two 
weeks for demonstrating our school values. 

 
6B – Sasha, Lexie, Sophie and Charlie  
 
6W – Libby, Scarlett, Orla and Ellis 
 

English – Over the next few weeks, we will be completing an RE unit as part of our English lessons. With SATs, our recent focus 
has been on writing and test preparation. Now, we’re taking the opportunity to explore our RE question in more depth: “For 
Christians, what kind of king is Jesus?” This thought-provoking unit will take us through to the end of half term. 

Maths – We have now completed all of our White Rose Maths units. Over the coming weeks, we will use this time to revisit 
key concepts, address any misconceptions, and consolidate learning. The children will also enjoy some exciting investigative 
maths activities planned by Mrs. Callister. 

Wider Curriculum – In our wider curriculum, we’ve taken on the role of historians as we begin learning all about the Ancient 
Greeks. The children have started their journey by exploring key events from Greek times and placing them in chronological 
order on a timeline. We’ll be continuing our history lessons next week as we delve deeper into this fascinating period. 

SATs - We are so proud of our Year Sixes for showing such resilience, focus, and determination in completing their SATs!         

• The children will soon begin preparations for their 

end-of-year performance. We’ll be introducing the 

script and discussing roles in the play, ready for the 

children to start learning their lines over the half-term 

break. 

• Where possible, we will continue with our usual 

timetable. There's plenty of exciting RE to delve into, 

and Mrs. Callister is busy planning some engaging 

investigative maths activities for the children to enjoy. 

Change of date for Prom – Please note that the date of 
our Year 6 Prom has been changed. Originally scheduled 
for Thursday 17th July 2025, the prom will now take place 
on Friday 18th July 2025. We hope this new date will be 
more convenient for everyone, and we look forward to a 
fantastic celebration.  
Important Dates for Year 6 - Next week, you will receive a 
list of key dates specifically for Year 6. Where necessary, 
we will include a brief overview of what to expect on each 
day. Please keep these dates handy, as the rest of the term 
is set to be a busy one.  
 

 

 
6B - Sorrel Gerken 
sgerken@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 

6W - Katie Callister 
kcallister@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 
 


